
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
RE: Data Protection Law – Action Required 
 
As part of the Year 6 Booklet that you completed for your child, we asked you some questions 
about consents for photographs. Unfortunately the form did not allow you to check more than 
one box and we are therefore writing to request that you complete the attached form and return 
it to school.   
 
We value using photos/videos of students, which allow us to communicate information about 
school life and student achievements via school publications (including booklets, leaflets and 
prospectuses), social media, internal displays, external advertising/media and the school 
website. 
 
If you are happy for us to take and use photos/videos of your child and use them in the ways 
described above, please tick the relevant box(es) on the attached form and return this form 
either via e-mail to office@driffieldschool.org.uk or to the ACE reception by Friday 2 October 
2020. 
 
Should you wish to amend your preferences in the future, please send an update via email 
to office@driffieldschool.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs W Watkins 
Administration Manager 
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General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) – Consent From 
 
Student Name: ………………………………………………. Form: ………………… 
 

□ I am happy for photos/videos of my child to be used for school 

publications.  
 

□ I am happy for photos/videos of my child to be used on the school 

website/social media pages. 
 

□I am happy for photos/videos of my child to be used on internal displays. 

 

□ I am happy for photos/videos of my child to be used for external 

advertising and media. 
 
 
 
Signed parent/carer: …………………………….……………Date: ………………… 
 

□ I am not happy for the school to take or use photos/videos of my child 

(beyond the image required for student database). 
 
 

Signed parent/carer: …………………………….……………Date: ………………… 
 

 
 

Please return this form either via e-mail to office@driffieldschool.org.uk 
or to the ACE reception by Friday 2 October 2020 
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